Eternal Life Ministries
“In hope of eternal life, which God, that cannot lie,
Promised before the world began”
Titus 1:2

NEWSLETTER FOR FEBRUARY 2017
Hello World Changers, I am excited to give you another update on what is going on with our ministry.
It has been an unseasonable warm winter this year in West Virginia/Virginia. This has been an unexpected blessing for the people living on the streets and in the homeless camps. When the temperatures were in the teens for a couple weeks straight earlier this winter there were a few deaths due to the conditions. The homeless shelters do not operate like the ones in North Carolina where at 32 degrees they let everyone into the building even if there is no bed. When the beds at the shelters are full here they just close the doors.  We would someday hope to have enough financial support to rent a facility where this would no longer be an issue complete with showers and laundry access. 
We have been supplying 20lb propane cylinders for heating and cooking. The danger of the propane heaters inside the tent is carbon monoxide poisoning. There have been three people die that I know of this winter. We have also bought hats, gloves, long john underwear and boots. We also had a coat drive that was very successful.
The food that we buy here is from an auction house and we have to pay 3 times more than we used too. The food is then taken to one of the soup kitchens where I speak three times a month. The people can have at least one hot meal a day and take a meal with them depending if there is anything left over. Most of our clothes donations are taken here also. There also more women here than in NC.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I have settled here to share the Gospel because the churches where I was speaking would not let me give a salvation message because they were getting Government assistance to buy meat, and they didn’t want me to “offend” anyone with the Truth since there were people from other “faiths” present.
I can tell our ministry is making a difference in the way people view God and how he values them. When I give scriptures sometimes I get the look like “are you kidding me, the Bible says that”. 
I want to say thank you again for praying for us, giving of your finances, and standing with us on this journey, whether you are a new partner or some of you that have been with us since the beginning. 
Reaching the Lost for Christ,
Evangelist David Whitacre
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